
 

Ojibwe Forest Rally, 19-20 Aug 2022 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPEAL RECEIVED 

posted at: 20 Aug 20:05 

From: the Stewards       Date: 20 Aug 2022 

To: Officials and Competitors      Time: 16:40 

The Stewards have received a notice of intent to appeal Stewards Decision 2. This was received at 17:00. 
The party who submitted this have 48 hours to either complete or withdraw the appeal. A protest fee of 
$500 has been received. 

The national results will not become final until this is resolved. 

 

 

 
Alan Perry, Senior Steward   Rob Bohn, Event Steward 

 


